
The studding for the rooms on the first and second floor is

almost complete. This will allow the exterior walls to take

shape and will eventually provide the surface for the sheet

rock on the interior walls. You get a real sense of the flow of

the building with the studding in place. 

Progress continues to be made on the outside sheathing.

The winter enclosure will soon follow allowing for

temporary heating so that real progress can be made

indoors throughout the winter. Temporary lighting has also

been installed since it will be dark while work continues. 

The building foundation was recently referred to as “a

work of art placed in a cavity chipped out of Marlborough

ledge”. Workers swear that it’s the hardest ledge they have

ever seen. Another thing Marlborough will forever be

famous for!
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